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10.06.20  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please find attached our revised reopening plan, which commences on Monday 15th June for pupils in Nursery, 

Reception and keyworker/vulnerable children. It is important that you read this plan carefully as there 

have been some changes to drop off/pick up times for some groups. As we have a large number of 

keyworker children, from Monday these children will be split into three separate groups of Year 1/2, Year 3/4 and 

Year 5/6 children.  

 

We have a few key points to remind you about: 

 School closes every Friday after lunch for deep cleaning (from 19th June) 

 Please drop off and collect children promptly making sure that you keep to your allotted time. The 

timings have been specifically planned in line with our risk assessments. 

 Please maintain social distancing when dropping off and picking up children 

 If your child displays symptoms they must self-isolate in line with government guidance. Please do not 

bring your child into school if they have symptoms, your child should get a test and not return until the 

result has been received and it is negative.  The current list of symptoms are: 

High temperature 

New, continuous cough 

Loss or change to sense of smell or taste 

 Please do not send your child to school for 14 days if anyone in your household has had any of the above 

symptoms 

 Bottled water will be provided by school 

 If you have not already done so, please let us know whether your child will have a school packed lunch or 

will bring their own from home.  

Many thanks for your continued support throughout this difficult period. We are really looking forward to 

welcoming back children in Nursery and Reception who have been away from school during this time.  

 

Please note that the school is closed on Friday this week for deep cleaning. If you have any questions please feel 

free to email them to us.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

J. Boyd 

 


